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FEBRUARY 15, 2020 – 9:00a.m. - Noon

3RD SATURDAY 
MEETING LOCATION:  Winona Grange #271, 
8340 SW Seneca Street Tualatin, OR
http://www.winonagrange271.org/

PRESIDENT CHIPS 
Holidays are over. Looking forward to Club meetings getting more carvers.  I did not do a January Newsletter 
but I sent out the word that we were not meeting on January 18.  Ray Tenorio, Ron Tyrrell, Barb Summer, 
Marty Anderson, Randy Martin, Jim Mishler and myself were at the Lincoln City Coastal Carvers Show on 
that day. If you were there and I missed you, my apologies.  Several prior members of WWA were there. I 
met a chain saw carver who lives not far from me so I hope she will come for a visit.  Several individuals 
picked up our flyer with Club details so I look forward to visits from them.  The show had 55 tables this year. 
A large variety of carving subjects and carving styles. Saturday had a great turnout of visitors.  Sunday about 
half that many.  My wife, Julie, was a great greeter at our club table.  We went to the Show dinner Saturday 
night.  They served Hawaiian food and held an auction of several carvings. Several went for over $300. 
Several clubs were represented. Lower Columbia Woodcarvers of Longview sold a large selection of carving 
books to clean out their cabinets.  They did not have a carving show last year. Feather and Quill Club were 
advertising the Columbia Flyway Wildlife Show in Vancouver.  It will be at the end of August in 2020 instead 
of in September.  On April 4 and 5 the Capitol Carvers of Salem will have their show.  WWA will have a club 
table at that event. One funny story – Ron Tyrrell had a frog carving that he encouraged visitors to pick up. It 
had a bowl underneath. One young guy looked at it and said “I get the joke – it’s a BOWL FROG.” Speaking 
about Ron - he was planning to do a demonstration of the use of an AZ carving tool in February but we 
decided that March would work better for him due to a medical appointment he will do in February.  Ray 
Tenorio won a People’s Choice blue ribbon for his Nativity set we watched him carve during 2019.  Weather 
cooperated at the show. It was a wet Saturday but a sunny Sunday. Wave action was fun to watch. Roads 
were clear with some snow scatterings on the side.  We have no demonstrations for February 15 unless one 
of you wants to do a presentation.  Bring wood from your winter projects for Wood Draw.  Bring your winter 
projects for Show and Tell. And don’t forget your tools.  See you there.

HOT WATER FOR COFFEE AND TEA PROVIDED BY WWA.
SNACKS PROVIDED BY MEMBERS

NEXT ISSUE:  If you have any information or items you want to share with the readership, send them to 
Tony Rizzutto by e-mail or by snail mail (12805 SW Watkins, Tigard, OR 97223) by FEBRUARY 22, 2020

2020 CARVING SHOWS
JANUARY 18 – 19 – Coastal Carvers 28th Annual Artistry in Wood.  
Chinook Winds Convention Center – 1777 NW 44th Street – Lincoln City, 
OR  Details - http://home.teleport.com/~coastalcarvers/

BRING TOOLS AND A PROJECT.  Bring table pad and other items you 
need for your project that will prevent damage to the table.



SHOW AND TELL FROM DECEMBER MEETING

HIGHLIGHTS OF COASTAL CARVERS SHOW – JAN 18-19

By Ray Tenorio

By Ray T. By Babs Johnson

By Tony R.

CARVINGS BY RON TYRRELL

CARVINGS BY BARB 
SUMMER



CARVINGS BY RAY T.

RANDY MARTIN

MARTY ANDERSON

PUDDY ADKINSSON

SHERRY KLEIN

JUDY CALDWELL

By Judy Caldwell


